
OFFICE OF ASSOCIATE DEAN EXAMINATIONS  
NIT SRINAGAR 

 
NOTICE  

Dated: 07-02-2020 
 
It has come to the notice of undersign that some fake notices regarding postponement of exams 
are being circulated through social media sites. In this connection all students are hereby 
advised to ignore such notices and remain in touch with the institute website for any updates 
regarding examinations. 
 
Further, it is also notified that examination for all semesters will be held as per the date sheet 
available on the institute website.  
 
 
 

Sd/- 
          Associate Dean Examinations 

 


